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THE ZEN STUDIES SOCIETY, INC.

440 WEST END AVENUE
ENTRANCE: 267 WEST B1ST STREET

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024

877-8969 August, 1966

Dear friend:

Our Roshi, Rev. Hakuun Yasutani will be with us until the end of
October this year. Beginning next year, he will spend six months
in Japan and six months in the United States each year. His stay
in the United States will be from July through December.

It was decided at the last meeting of the Zen Studies Society to
increase the monthly dues for regular members to thirteen dollars
starting on September 1lst, 1966. This support is necessary to care
for the Roshi and to cover the expenses of maintaining our three
Zendos in New York, Philadelphia and Washington.

Regular members of the Society are welcome at any of our three Zendos
and will receive all mailings issued by the Society. As the numbers
of these wishing to attend sesshin have now reached the point where
not all can be accommodated, it has also been decided that henceforth,
only regular members of the Society in good standing will be eligible
to attend sesshin.

Those not 1living in New York City, Philadelphia or Washington and
wishing to support our activities, we are grateful for your regular
contributions monthly, quarterly or semi-annually.

BRANCHES OF THE ZEN STUDIES SOCIETY, INC,

NEW YORK: Address above,
Resident Monk: Rev, Eido Tai Shimano
Secretary: Sylvan Busch
20W, 46th street, N,Y.C,
Phone No, JU6-5785 -Schedule enclosed-

PHILADELPHIA: 1316W. Gerard avenue,Philadelphia,Penna.
Resident Monk: Doctor Seo
Open: Sunday. - 9:30 a,m. - 12 m.

Tuesday - 8 p.m. - 10 p.m,

Thursday - 8 p.m. = 10 p.m,
Secretary: Shirley Tassencourt

Phone EL6-5104

WASHINGTON:
Open: 8 - 10 p.m.
For information call Dr. Mervine Rosen.
Phone -home- 354-5762
-office- 574-2713

Sincerely,

Sylvan Busch

(A1l contributions are tax deductible).-



